
To oaks@edcgov.us 

CC 

bcc 

Subject oak management 

If we must have more strip malls (why?) then at least the developer should be required to plant 
oak trees instead of the non-native trees they currently use. The same holds true for new housing 
developments. Oaks should be the required landscaping trees. 
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